Municiplality of Anchorage Onsite Technical
Review Board

Some of the proposed changes to 18-AAC-72 have the potential to restrict property development
and may cause adverse economic impact to the residents of Anchorage; therefore, as co-chair of the
Municipality of Anchorage Onsite Technical Review Board (OSTRB), I am requesting (on behalf
of the board) that the public comment period be extended 60 days so as to provide time for the
OSTRB board to thoroughly review the proposed changes to 18AAC72 and prepare a formal
response.



